Tim Giesbrecht

President and Secretary

Northern Interior Cruising Committee Treasury

November 11, 2015

Dear Mr. Giesbrecht,

I am writing today to express my excitement and gratitude towards being chosen as the recipient of the Northern Interior Cruising Committee Scholarship. I am currently in my second year of the NRET program and this award helps to make school a possibility for me.

Once I graduate from the NRET program I plan to further my career within the B.C. Forest Service as a full time employee. Deciding to return to school as a mature student was a difficult decision to make financially and your contribution through this scholarship has taken much of the weight off of my mind so that I can focus on school and the tests and assignments that accompany it.

It is an honour to receive this scholarship, and thank you again for your support.

Sincerely,

Cian Carroll